Allie Dunn

From: Simone Anthony
Sent: Thursday, 5 June 2025 11:38 am

To I
Subject: RE: New council fees - 2025
Kia ora,

| refer to your official information request dated 5 June 2025 for the new updated fees for Food
Business Registration and Alcohol Licensing for Tararua District Council.

The information you have requested is set out below:

The licensing fees are set by central government and have not been changed.

Some food fees may change but are not yet approved by council. This will happen when the entire
council fees and charges document goes before Council for adoption late June 2025 to come into
effect 1 July 2025.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.
Nga mihi,
Simone Anthony | Democracy Support Officer
Democracy Services | Tararua District Council

/ ¢, | Mobile: +64 27 3125641

TA RARUA =4 Simone.Anthony@Tararuadc.govt.nz

DISTRICT COUNCIL @ 26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

5 www.tararuadc.govt.nz

£ www.facebook.com/tararuadc

From:

Sent: Thursday, 5 June 2025 9:30 am

To: info@otodc.govt.nz; environmental.health@chbdc.govt.nz; alcohol@mdc.govt.nz; alcohol@selwyn.govt.nz;
regservices <regservices@STDC.govt.nz>; Info - Tararua District Council <Info@TararuaDC.Govt.NZ>;
Regulatory.admin@tasman.govt.nz

Subject: New council fees - 2025

EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT: Caution advised. This message is from an external sender. Verify the sender's identity and use

caution with attachments and links.

Kia ora,



Could you please let us know the new updated fees for Food Business Registration and Alcohol Licensing for
your Council, If your council is targeting the 1st of July for its fee changes then can you please provide the
details to us by the 13th of June.

Kind regards,
Business Connect Support





